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Monday 27th January 2020 
 

Mobile Phones in School 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There are increasing numbers of children who are bringing mobile phones to school.  While we 
understand that some children have these to ensure safety when walking to and from school 
independently, it is essential that all mobile phones are placed in the school office at the start of 
the school day and they must remain there until the end of the school day (3:30). 
 
We have this policy to make sure that we can properly safeguard all pupils and to help keep 
valuable items safe.  In particular, we have recently had to address photos being taken by pupils 
during the school day with the intention of them being uploaded on to social media sites. 
 
We are providing additional e-safety lessons for children in KS2 to address this but we appreciate 
your support with this matter.   
 
To help us keep all children safe please can you support us by: 

 Making sure mobile phones are only bought to school if necessary 

 Reinforcing that they must be in the school office during school hours. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Principal Team 
Mr Munro, Mrs Shaw and Mr McLaughlin 
 
 
 
 
 


